
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 17, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 347 
 
 

Moratorium On St. Paul Inbound Loads 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 

 
Due to a recent buildup of container capacity in  
St. Paul, MN, and extremely tight capacity 
conditions throughout the network, Pacer 
Stacktrain is implementing a temporary 
moratorium on inbound domestic loads to St. 
Paul.  Effective October 24, and until further 
notice, Pacer will not accept loads to St. Paul from 
any origin service location on the network. 
 
If you have any questions please contact your 
Business Development Representative. 
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